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Dear Mayor Bratina:

Thank you for taking the time to send your letter regarding provincial pesticide regulations. I
always appreciate hearing from our municipal partners.

As the issue you raised falls within the area of responsibility of my colleague the Honourable Jim
• Bradley, Minister of the Environment, I have asked that he or a member of his staff respond to
you directly.

I have also shared copies of your letter with my colleagues the Honourable David Orazietti,
Minister of Natural Resources, the Honourable Michael Chan, Minister of Tourism, Culture and
Sport, the Honourable Bill Mauro, Minister of Municipal Affairs and Housing, and the
Honourable Dr. EHc Hoskins, Minister of Economic Development, Trade and Employment, for
their information.

Once again, thank you for writing. Please accept my best wishes.

Sincerely,

Kathleen Wynne
Premier

C;. The Honourable Jim Bradley
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The Honourable Michael Chan
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The Honourable Dr. Eric Hoskins


